
Dear Mr Goldsborough, 

At its meeting on 14 July, Saxlingham Nethergate Parish Council agreed to raise a complaint with you 

concerning your position on the East Pye Mega Solar proposals. It is illogical, especially in planning 

terms, inconsistent and unfair to support a mega solar scheme (East Pye) in one part of your 

constituency whilst vigorously opposing a similar scheme (Tasway) in another part. 

Your constituents’ concerns are numerous and include: 

- compulsory purchase 

- the potential fire risk of BESS and the lack of water to extinguish such fires  

- the lack of regard for the safeguarding of private water supplies or the high-pressure gas 

pipeline  

- the impact on conservation areas, listed buildings and public rights of way. 

Please reconsider and work with all of your constituents to oppose mega solar on land in South 

Norfolk.  

Julie 

 

Mrs Julie King 

Parish Clerk, Saxlingham Nethergate 

  

01508 470759 

https://saxlinghampc.wixsite.com/saxlinghampc 
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explains how we use your personal information and how you can exercise your privacy rights. 
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